
      CASCADEL FIRE WISE BRIGADE  

cascadelinternet.com 
 

From: Snow, Marie [mailto:MSnow@nfpa.org]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2020 4:23 PM 

Subject: Thank you for your participation in Firewise USA! 

 
Dear Firewise USA® Resident Leader,  

On behalf of the entire team at the National Fire Protection Association, we congratulate you and your neighboring 

residents on achieving ten-years of continuous participation in the national Firewise USA® recognition program!   

Some of the most important tasks that reduce the wildfire risk in your community are those yearly maintenance 

activities happening right around the home. This is why continued conversation and action in your community is so 

important year after year.  

The resident’s long-term commitment and their continuous completion of the program’s annual renewal requirements 

is a significant accomplishment. We’re extremely proud to have you as an important and valued part of the national 

program. We look forward to hearing about your annual wildfire mitigation accomplishments for many more years to 

come. 

To commemorate this important achievement, we are sending two of our newly redesigned metal street signs to you as 

a replacement for your previous signage. They will arrive in approximately four to six weeks, via UPS. The signs will be 

shipped to the community contact address that we have on file. 

Please extend our thanks and appreciation to the residents in your site for their continued efforts to prepare their 

homes and landscapes for wildfires; which ultimately increases safety for both residents and firefighters. 

Sincerely, 

 

The Firewise USA® team 

 

       

 

 
 


